
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Anthony Drabik requested the following records:  

 

“a copy of the District’s most recent electricity supply contract, a copy of any agreements 

executed with the Illinois Energy Consortium and a copy of a recent electric bill.”  

 

This FOIA request was received Oct. 23, 2018, and responded to on Oct. 25, 2018. It took 2 

District employees a total of 1 hour 5 min ($43.95) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


